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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSIONS TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2022

OPTION REGISTRATION TO NEW COURSE ADDED

      
The second phase of Centralized allotment to Post Graduate Medical Degree Courses for the

academic year 2022 in the State had commenced from 17.10.2022. In this phase candidates

included  in  Kerala  merit  list  were  given  facility  for  option  registration  to  newly  added

Courses.

Candidates can also register options to the new course MD Respiratory Medicine at Al Azhar

Medical  College  &  Super  Speciality  Hospital,  Thodupuzha  which  has  been  recently

sanctioned. 

Newly included  Colleges-Courses  for the academic year 2022-23
College Course No: of 

Seats
Al Azhar Medical College &Super Speciality Hospital,

Thodupuzha

MD Respiratory

Medicine
01

 

Those candidates who are qualified as per NEET PG-2022 and included in the State Merit

List published by the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations can give options through the

website www.cee.kerala.gov.in  up to 26.10.2022, 10.00 AM.
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